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Mario Neal <marioneal628@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 1, 2024 at 3:26 PM
To: Rick Roberts <Rick@robertspc.com>, Chuck Roberts <chuckroberts@robertspc.com>, Wendy Musielak
<wmusielak@ekclawfirm.com>, Thomas Neal <thomastn@umich.edu>

Mr. Chuck and Rick Roberts,

| am writing to let you know about a matter of pressing importance related to our ongoing case - Thomas Neal and Mario Neal
(No. 2022DC000915).

Despite being well over a year since the original issuance, the documents requested, which are central to the case's progress,
pursuant to Rule 237 of the Code of Civil Procedure of Illinois, have yet to be produced. As the delay is beginning to negatively
affect the progression of this case, | am hereby issuing a second notice to produce these documents.

| have enclosed the formal 237 Notice to Produce requesting immediate compliance and delivery of all outlined documents within
the next four days. Given the urgency and the elapsed time, | trust you will treat this request with utmost importance.

Sincerely,
Mario Cruz Neal

Attachments: 1. Second 237 NOTICE TO PRODUCE
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